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surrounded by
absolute silence, there
is a small factory for

the production of
mummies. And in it is

a man named Max,
who works as a service

staff and is also an
ideal security guard.

One day in the desert,
he sees a boy in the

bushes who has
separated from the

mummy. The
teenager's name is
Michael, and he

repeats the words of
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the mummy he killed.
Now Michael must

become the savior of
mankind. To do this,

he goes to a city full of
mummies and

caretakers who guard
them. And when the
mummy of his father
comes to life in front
of Michael's eyes, he

believes that the
mission is completed.
But at this time, the
mummy is trying to

kill him, and in a very
unusual way. Be
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vigilant and watch this
movie for the second

time in the not too
distant future.

Synopsis: Niko Bellic,
like everyone else in
the town of Gadsden,

is not interested in
tanks, dogs, ships,

ghosts, and certainly
not souls. Unlike him,

Iris also lives an
ordinary life, but at

one point she notices
that her favorite

creatures - always
dressed in black, with

                               4 / 9



 

flour-white hair and
transparent, like glass
eyes - are getting out
of the car. The girl

attacks their owner, a
knight in a cloak,
reveals a terrible

secret to him and even
manages to stab him
with a knife. But the
inexplicable happens:
the knights obey not
their mistress, but a

mysterious magician.
Cast: Charles Dance,
William McNairy,
Geoffrey Lewis,
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Rodney Davis, Joe
Moss, Brooklyn

Moura, Ron Smith,
Harold Parrish, Derek
Murray Description:

This film is about how
Tom is an ordinary

guy who will turn 16
years old in a while

and he will have to go
to the army. During a
military clash with the
enemy, Tom got into a
fight and was mortally
wounded. His friends

in the hospital call him
a corpse truck, and
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before the ambulance
takes him to the

morgue, the doctors
try to cure the guy
with a special fluid
that Tom was sick

with. It is emitted by
Tom's body at the

moment of death. But
nothing helps, and

then the mysterious
Dr. Dagson comes up

with some strange
experiments that

finally give a result.
Tom becomes human,
but for a while he is
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